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TO: Napa County Legislative Subcommittee 

FROM: Molly Rattigan for Leanne Link - County Executive Officer 
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REPORT BY: Michael Karath, Staff Assistant - BOS - 299-1477 

SUBJECT: FY17 Appropriations Bill - Potential Impact on Napa County 

RECOMMENDATION 

County Executive Officer requests discussion of and possible direction on the FY17 Federal Appropriations Bill and 
its potential impact on Napa County.  

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

County Executive Officer seeks discussion and direction on the FY17 Appropriations Bill and its potential impact on 
Napa County.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

 
 

Is there a Fiscal Impact? No 

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT 

ENVIRONMENTAL DETERMINATION: The proposed action is not a project as defined by 14 California Code of 
Regulations 15378 (State CEQA Guidelines) and therefore CEQA is not applicable. 

 

BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION 



County Executive Officer seeks discussion and direction on the FY17 Appropriations Bill and its potential impact on 
Napa County. The attached list includes those programs of interest to Napa County.  
 
The House on Wednesday May 3, 2017, approved a bipartisan spending deal to keep the federal government 
funded through September 2017 and avoid a shutdown. The $1.1 trillion bill passed with support from both parties 
in a 309-118 vote. Fifteen Democrats and 103 Republicans voted against it. It now heads to the Senate, which will 
have to approve it by Friday May 5, 2017, when current funding expires. 

 

SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS 

A . FY17 Appropriations Bill  

Recommendation:  Approve 
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